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Next HOA Board meeting: 

Thursday, November 21st   

6:30 P.M. 

Via Zoom 

 

ELECTION RESULTS: Your new HOA Board Members for 2024-2025 are:                 

Allison Collins, Brenda Dusseoux, Charles Han, Sue Maroney and Holly Priestley.  

Offices will be announced at the November meeting. 

 

ANNUAL MEETING INFORMATION:                                        
*Meeting minutes 2023 were approved. 

*Treasurer’s Report – We are in good position to stay on 5-year plan (repair the 

rest of the streets.  

*President’s report for the year –  

+We are watching finances and our Association is doing well. 

+New lights have been installed +High concept sprinklers installed which use 

less water.  

+100 new trees from the City of Phoenix’s Cool Corridor Project (3 died and 

were replaced, one replacement has died).  

+Adopt a Street has gone well – last clean-up this year was last week (next 

clean-up after the 1st of the year).  

+Four new benches were installed.  

+Social Committee has Fall Festival scheduled (see below).  

*Meeting was attended by 20 people (Elan and 19 residents from 18 properties). 

 

 

 

ANNUAL FALL FESTIVAL – Saturday 10/26, 5:30 pm, South Pool.        
Hot Dogs and Hamburgers will be provided.  Please bring a dish to share, serving 

utensil, chairs and beverage.  Please do NOT bring any glass.  RSVP to Dean 

Brekke by Wednesday, 10/23.  debrekke@gmail.com 
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AND AGAIN … Please Please Please pick up after your dog and 

keep Las Haciendas clean.  There is NO clean-up service except you.   

 

 
                                                                    

Thank you, Dean Brekke, for your three years of faithful service as President of the HOA 

Board and all you accomplished.  We love you! 

 


